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Minutes of the General Meeting                                                                                    

October 1, 2025  

Meeting was called to order by President, Rick Najera at Harry’s Hofbrau, Redwood City.   Three 

officers (President, Vice President and Treasurer) and eight others were present for a total attendance of 

11 members.  Chris Smith, Treasurer, reported that there were minimal expenses last month and we, 

therefore, remain in good financial standing.  John Basile sent a membership report via text that we have 

51 current members. 

       Old Business  

Modesto Swap Meet, September 21   Mid-level attendance. 

Miracle in the Mission    This involves assembling bikes for kids before the holidays.  Rick Najera to 

supply us with dates to volunteer. 

New Business                              

Elections 2026-2027 term:    Officers Up for Election--Benito Mendoza, Vice President and Chris Smith, 

Treasurer              

Board Members for 2026-2027 term -- Ted Morris, Gary Oliveira, Rick Rutledge and Vince Spadaro. 

Voting to be held at November meeting. 
 

Upcoming Dates  

Comstock Chapter Road Run, October 9-11    

Novato Car Show, October 10 

El Camino Meet in Torrence, October 11 

Sacramento Swap Meet (West Wind Drive-In), October 12 

Old Car Picnic, Golden Gate Park, October 18 

 

For the Good of the Club        

No 50/50 Raffle tonight                     

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.               Next general meeting will be held November 5, 2025            

Notes transcribed and submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary   (Thank you Chris for taking notes!) 


